

December 23, 2015

Clr. Virginia Ridley Chair, Community and Protective Services Committee City of London 300 Dufferin Ave., London, ON

Dear Clr. Ridley,

Thank you for taking my call this past Friday regarding my request on behalf of the London Taxi Association to move a proposed meeting date. It is my understanding that the staff report concerning Taxi related issues including UBER are scheduled to be presented to committee on February 17, 2016. I respectfully request that this report be moved to the first meeting scheduled for March since I will be away from the city for the week the report is scheduled to be released.

As the spokesperson and consultant of the London Taxi Association I believe it to be imperative that I am able to attend after being involved in the consultation process led by Mr. Katolyk and Taxi Bylaw enforcement staff. I understand that various meetings have been changed to accommodate councilors in order for them to attend various out of town meetings pertaining to OGRA and FCM during the next few months and I would hope that my request can be accommodated also.

I look forward to the request being granted at the next council meeting in January.

Best regards and here is hoping that you and your family enjoy a wonderful Christmas and New Years Holiday. All the best for the New Year.

Sincerely,

Roger Caranci

Spokesperson, London Taxi Association (LTA)

CARANCI CONSULTING

Consulting & Public Affairs

London ON

Cc Irowe@london.ca okatolyk@london.ca